Minutes for Kokopelli April 25-30, 2020 Officers Meeting

After recent discussions, it has been decided that all members of the Kokopelli ladies league will tee off together at a pre-established time during our official season which is November thru March. Our summer schedule will be more flexible because of the heat and that season is from April thru October. We may have split tee off times during the summer. We will not have any proxies in our summer months but all the other events will take place (play of the day, 50-50, low putt awards). Hole in one's and eagles will be recognized and awarded during the summer months if done during our league play on a Tuesday at Kokopelli.

Times will be agreed upon by the Kokopelli management and league officers. This will apply to both summer and winter league play. League play includes our ladies league discounts, play of the day money, putt money, and the 50-50 monies and seeing lots of friendly faces at a social distance.

Ladies League starting times and prices. Join us when you can.

During the Summer Season, times might be adjusted accordingly due to the temperature

8:00 April for \$40 early bird tee times available upon request

7:30 May for \$30 early bird tee times available upon request

7:00 June-July-Aug for \$23 early bird tee times available upon request

7:30 September for \$23 early bird tee times available upon request

8:00 October for \$30 early bird tee times available upon request

8:30 Nov-Dec for \$40 Official Winter Season

8:30 Jan-Feb-March for \$50 Official Winter Season

We also have more points to share with all of you.

- 1. Always write down your actual score on the scorecard. When you post your score, the changes will happen for what you are allowed.
- 2. Bring extra drinking water because they don't have any at the golf course during the corona virus. But the cart gal is driving around so that is good.
- 3. Bring correct change; \$1 for putts and \$5 or \$1 for the 50-50; if you wish to participate in these events.
- 4. Put your money in the putt envelope when you sign you name PLEASE
- 5. Drive to your ball and save the exercise and walking to do on your own time. We are attempting to finish each group in under 4 hours and we are being rather successful for most of you.
- 6. Stay up with the group in front of you.
- 7. We will have toilet paper awarded to the 50-50 winner for sure during the month of May and we will see how it is selling in June.
- 8. If you want Nancy to post your score, please write PLEASE POST under your name on the scorecard as that is a reminder for her

Jody McComb, Secretary Linda Laning, President Jean Tarnopolski, Vice President Nancy Ellis, Treasurer & Play of the Day